
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Electronic Copy 
 
Mr. David Naughton 

On behalf of Starrus Eco Holdings Limited 
 
 
 

13 December 2019      Reg. No.: W0183-02 
 
Acknowledgement in relation to the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013 
as amended, in respect of a licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an 
installation located at Starrus Eco Holdings Limited (Millenium Business Park), Millennium 
Business Park, Grange, Ballycoolin, Dublin 11. 
 
 
Dear Mr Naughton, 

 

The EPA acknowledges receipt of your documentation received on 12 December 2019 in 

relation to the request for further information on the above referenced review licence 

application.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


